
 

KEY MESSAGES 
 
 

 Tutor Review Day is on Tuesday, 24 September 2019: appointments with tutors can 

be booked from Friday, 13 September  

 Extended Study starts on Monday, 9 September 2019. Please see the school 

website for details 

 

Week Ending: 06 September 2019 

 

YEAR 7 
A huge welcome to everyone involved with Year 7 at Toot Hill School. This week, our new cohort have been getting used to their new 
surroundings, spending time with their new tutors and meeting all of their subject teachers. The Year 7 team have received endless 
amounts of feedback around how quickly the year group have settled in and how much of a positive impact they have had on the Toot Hill 
School community. 

The year group have also received a free reading book called Swimming Against the Storm from the author Jess Butterworth, which we will 
be reading together during active tutoring. 

We could not have hoped for a better start for the class of 2024!  

 

Head of Year 7: Mrs L Munro   Pastoral Lead: Mr M Leslie 

 

YEAR 8 
We would like to welcome back the Year 8s into the autumn term. We are so pleased to see everyone and hugely impressed with the effort 
that they have put into all of their new lessons.   

The pupils have had a huge focus on how to use their knowledge organisers and purple pens to support their learning. Extended study 
timetables have been given to all students this week and we look forward to seeing many of our year group in attendance next week.  

 

Head of Year 8: Miss L Hughes   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Ridley 

 

YEAR 9 
Welcome back to Year 9. The year group have had a great week settling into Key Stage 4 as well as GCSE options.  

We are returning to school after lots of success for the year group over the summer. Particular mentions to Phoenix Wier who won the LTA 
Doubles National Championships. Also Archie Gordon-Beeson achieved a grade 9 in French GCSE which was fantastic for such a young 
student! 

 

Head of Year 9: Miss N Ward   Achievement Coordinator: Miss B Marshall 

 

YEAR 10 
Year 10 have had a fantastic start to the year; many staff have been really complimentary about their high levels of behaviour and attitude 
which if the pupils can sustain will give them a really strong foundation for Year 11. New pupils and staff have been made to feel really 
welcome and form tutors have ensured that their tutees are well prepared for the year ahead. 

Extended study starts on Monday 9 September 2019 and it is essential that Year 10 pupils identify the sessions that they can attend which 
will help them remain on target or even exceed expectations. A huge thank you to Miss Sheldon, our new Achievement Co-ordinator, for 

meeting so many Year 10 pupils and parents and making them feel supported. 

 

Head of Year 10: Mr D Mordue   Achievement Coordinator: Miss I Sheldon 

 

YEAR 11 
Year 11 have had an excellent start back and look incredibly smart in their new ties. They conducted themselves extremely well on the 
induction day on Monday 2 September 2019 where they learnt about organisational skills, learning habits and well-being. The teachers 
who led these sessions have fed back that the pupils were focused, polite and determined.   

We very much look forward to working with you and your children in this crucial year. They could not have had a better start!   

 

Head of Year 11: Miss V Salt   Achievement Coordinator: Miss A Hall 

 


